
 

 

 
 
 
 
July 27, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Julie Misner  

  
 
RE: 15-FOIA-141 Video - 5100 W. 95th St., Oak Lawn 
 
Dear Ms. Misner: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
On July 15, 2015, we received your request for any and all video recordings of the Metra crossing 
located at 5100 W. 95th St., Oak Lawn on Monday, July 6, 2015 between 12:45 p.m. and 1:25 p.m.  
 
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any records 
responsive to your request.  Metra’s Risk Management Department has advised that Metra does not 
maintain any cameras at this location; however, the Village of Oak Lawn may maintain a camera in the 
vicinity of the train station.  You may contact the Village of Oak Lawn at: 
 

Ms. Jane M. Quinlan, Village Clerk 
Village of Oak Lawn 
9446 South Raymond Avenue 
Oak Lawn, IL  60453 
Fax:  (708) 636-8606 
Email:  jquinlan@oaklawn-il.gov 

 
If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 

 




